
Let’s
Tooting
Winter 2017

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

The council wants to know what you think

about life in Tooting ward.

Whether it's services like recycling, street

cleaning, parking, education and housing where

the council has a direct responsibility - or other

areas like policing, public transport and the NHS

- we want to make sure that we understand your

priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by council leader

Ravi Govindia. Your three ward councillors

Annamarie Critchard, James Daley and Paul

White will also be present along with leader of

the opposition Simon Hogg

and senior managers from

the main council services.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

Contact your local councillor: 
Annamarie Critchard
acritchard@wandsworth.gov.uk 

James Daley
jamesdaley@wandsworth.gov.uk

Paul White
pwhite@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader
Fairlight Christian 

Centre
52 Fairlight Road SW17 0JD

Tuesday, December 5

from 7.30pm 
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If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Housing in Tooting Tooting is home to lots

of private rented and council housing and

it’s important that all these homes are

maintained well and that their tenants get

a fair deal. Do you think the council is

doing a good job? What could be done

better? Housing is a major issue and it’s

important that everyone has an affordable,

safe, secure and well-maintained home to

live in.

Fishponds playing fields Your local

councillors have managed to arrange trial

openings of Fishponds Playing fields on

Hebdon Road. It’s a large green space –

the only one in Tooting. Have you been to

visit and would you like to see the opening

made permanent?

Local projects The tax on new

developments has generated a sum of

money that can be spent locally in Tooting.

This can be used to fund small, one-off

projects that benefit the local community.

Have you any thoughts on what we could

use it for? We’re keen to hear your ideas.

Tooting TfL pedestrian pilot Transport for

London is planning to invest around £4

million in safety improvements on the High

Street and at Tooting Broadway’s busy

junction. Your local ward councillors have

seen some early plans and there will be a

full public consultation in May 2018. Have

you any thoughts to add on this?

Safe Zones near schools Local people

have told us of their worries about traffic

near schools and their concerns about

primary age children walking safely to and

from school each day. What are your views

about ‘Safe Zones’ near all primary schools,

with minimal speed limits and anti-idling

measures? And what should be done to

improve air-quality in the whole area?

Fly-tipping and litter This was on the

agenda two years ago at the last “let’s

talk” meeting and the situation does not

seem to have got any better. Do you know

anywhere in London that has solved the

problem and are there any lessons

Wandsworth could learn from other

councils?
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Fairlight Christian Centre
52 Fairlight Road, SW17 0JD 

Your ward councillor report
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